

Committee meeting 31.08.23

Wullie approved last minutes from the meeting on 17 May 2023, Alan 2nd.

Present at the meeting: Joanna, Lynsay, Shona, Claire, Michelle, Gordie, Lisa, Antony, Wullie, Alan, Ruth, Nicola, (Eva's granny's) Piotr, Ryan, Craig.

Apologies: Tina

Antony needs help coaching. People interested in training as coaches: Alan, Wullie, Siony, Nicola. Ryan will help out when he can. Alan Sutherland will come back 1 day a week. . Craig may be able to help out if desperate.

*Wullie to organise a coaches course in Caithness.*

Timekeepers course: Online training 11 Sept, time to be confirmed. Practical training 12th Sept 6.30-7.30. District are covering the fees.

Wullie, Claire, Alan and Nicola are going to do judging. Can go online and start doing your theory at your own pace. Once have all timekeepers signatures and have done course can then do the practical side. North district meets require judges and the club will get fined without it. Hard to do your judges course and get all the required observations so good to start a while before your swimmer will need you to be a judge.

From next intake we are going to require a representative for each child to sign up for a timekeepers course within 6 months. We could do a timing session to give new children and parents an insight into what timekeeping is,

6 is the ideal number for a poolside helpers course - Sandra, Wullie, Eva, Gordie, Joanna, Lynsey Forbes. *Once have confirmed attendees Craig will arrange a course.*

HST - zoom meeting tonight at 8.30. Want £100 a month from the club and swimmers fee as well per month. *Wullie to report back.*

Swimmers intake - at moment do 2 intakes April and September. Going to move to having an intake when level 6 assessments happen. Pool has slips to give out to those who pass level 6. Next assessment around 29 September

Should use the notice board more. *Claire to make some posters. Ryan to enquire about publicising on the public wick swimming pool page.*

Welcome pack. Needs to be updated. *Claire, Siony, Shona and Nicola to update. Wullie to email templates and info over to Claire.*



AOB - Yvonne to have a shot at applying for community funding.

Next meeting 28 September. 6.30 - 7.30.

Room is now booked for the last Thursday of September, October and November 6.30 to 7.30 so get those dates in your diaries.

